COMPANY C

22/08/2023

Estimate to Saltash Town Council for work to be carried out on the walkway to the pontoon
at the Riverside Saltash.

To remove the old wooden decking and replace it with new Slate/Graphite composite
decking and composite barrers.All screws to be A2 stainless steel grade also all bolts to be
grade A2 with Nylon Lock Nuts and washers.

The work will involve completing sections of the gangway during normal working hours and
on completion of each section made safe for public use in the evenings and weekends so as
to try to ensure as little disruption as possibe, the work has been estimated to take
approximately two weeks weather depending and with no unforseen problems occurring.

All old wooden decking will be removed form site at the end of the job.

Unfortunatly this price for the decking has a very short timeline due to an over buy at the
wholesalers, hence the price who have given me first refusal on the decking and free
delivery.

If this estimate is accepted | will require three payments one third on acceptance and
placing the order one third on delivery and one third on completion.

Total Cost Including Materials Labour and Disposal of all Rubbish

£12,000

Kind Regards






